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GIANT RAFFLE  
Our Giant Raffle is off to a fantastic start! 
Last week’s total (in just 4 days) was $482.  
Can we make it $500 this week?? 
 

Our SRC and Student Leaders are doing a great job 
selling tickets each first half of lunch in the shelter. 

 Tickets are only $1 each.  
Parents are welcome to join in by sending money  
into school labelled “raffle” and Mrs Mulligan will  
make sure your name goes in the draw. 
Raffle will be drawn in the last week of school. 
Thank you for your support! 
Mrs Mulligan  Just some of the great prizes 
From the Principal 
Dear Parents and Carers 
Happy Father’s Day for yesterday, Sunday 5th 
September. Hopefully you were all able to celebrate with 
your loved ones in some form. 
Don’t forget the P&C meeting tonight at 6:30pm via 
zoom. The link is later in the newsletter. 
The weather is starting to warm up and we are noticing 
a lot of lost jackets in the lost property. Please ensure 
you put your child’s name on all items that come to 
school so they can be returned. We could start a 
container shop with all the leftover small containers. 
Our uniform includes royal blue shorts and it would be 
preferable that students shorts or skorts are in this 
colour. Short denim or coloured shorts are not part of the 
uniform. Please leave them for the weekend. 
Our school photos will be held next week on Wednesday 
16th. Please ensure your child is in full school uniform for 
the photos. Regular school shirts and not the Leaders 
Green shirt or Year 6 purple shirts please. They may 
bring them to change into after the photos. 
The 3-6 Athletics Carnival will be held next Thursday 17th 
September. We will be holding it on the school grounds 
with modified activities. A not has been sent home 
explaining the changes due to COVID restrictions. 
“The journey with a 1000 miles begins with one step.’ - 
Confucius 
Have a great week. 
Ness Cavanagh, Principal 

Senior Strings 
Senior String players from our school will feature as 
guest artists at the (on line) Bellingen Celtic Ceilidh 
Dance Session.  
Coordinated by Rod McGrath and 'the Fireside Celts' this 
will be posted on their Facebook page from Saturday, 
September 12. Traditionally an evening of dancing held 
at the Uniting Church Hall, the Ceilidh has become home 
entertainment for the while, but still involves dance! 

 
Students began preparing for this concert in the Term 2 
Lock Down Period and are sounding GREAT!! Check 
them out and feel proud.  
Liz Scott, Music Coordinator 
150 Sesquicentenary Postponed 
It is with regret that the 150th Committee of Bellingen 
Public School P&C, would like to inform everyone that 
the 150th celebrations to be held on 3rd & 4th October 
long weekend will be postponed until June long weekend 
6th & 7th 2021 due to COVID-19 restrictions.  
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A sneak peak in Kinder Aqua 
 

We have been a busy little learning hub in Kinder Aqua this term. 
During our literacy sessions we have been looking at ways to improve 
our writing. We have talked about what would be included in a good 
sample of writing. We have plotted where we would be individually on 
our ‘Writing Bump It Up’ wall and we have talked about what the next 
step is to be successful in improving our writing. The students have 
really embraced this learning strategy and it is pleasing to see 
improvements in their writing already! 

 
 
Another area that Kinder Aqua have been 
focussing on improving is their sight word 
knowledge. Many students are working 
hard both at school and home to learn 
their sight words. During our literacy 
session, students work collaboratively 
playing games and helping each other 
learn their words. It is such a joy to watch 
their excitement and sense of 
achievement as they work through their 
sight word lists. 

 

In mathematics, Kinder Aqua have been learning about the time. Their learning 
intention was to be able to describe the hands on an analog clock and read the 
o’clock time on both an analog and digital clock. The students enjoyed making their 
own clocks and asking each other to make a particular o’clock time.  
 
 
 
 

Interviews with Kinder Aqua: 
Eido: What do you like learning about? Maths because it is fun.  
What is your favourite activity? iPads because they help us learn.  
What do you want to be when you grow up? A person who looks at fossils and 
works out what they are. 
Scarlet: What do you like learning about? The o’clock in maths. 
What is your favourite activity? Writing stories. 
What do you want to be when you grow up? A vet, so I can help animals. 
Isla: What do you like learning about? I like doing our sounds 
What is your favourite activity? Art because I like drawing 
What do you want to be when you grow up? A singer and artist. 
Ethan: What do you like learning about? I like to learn about knowing how to do 
my sight words. 
What is your favourite activity? Drawing when we get free time.  
What do you want to be when you grow up? A builder because you get to use 
diggers. 
Angel: What do you like learning about? Maths because of the games. 
What is your favourite activity? Art because there are so many things to do.  
What do you want to be when you grow up? A vet because I can take care of 
animals. 
P & C Meeting 
Our next P and C meeting will be held via Zoom tonight, Monday 7th September at 6.30pm - all parents and carers are 
warmly invited to join us. Items on the agenda for discussion include the BPS 150 year anniversary, a plan for improved 
pedestrian access to the school and the proposed purchase of outdoor play equipment and book resources for the school 
library. We'd love to 'see' you on Zoom! Details of the meeting are as follows: 
Topic: BPS P & C Meeting September 
Time: Sep 7, 2020 06:30 PM  
Join Zoom Meeting https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77910160916?pwd=ZHBTRzZycWVkSEdiMFVqMWVUQVRtQT09 
Meeting ID: 779 1016 0916 
Passcode: 9Ev2r3 

  

In music with Mrs Huxter, Kinder 
Aqua have enjoyed learning 
about different instruments and 
creating soundscapes to 
accompany a story. 
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School Photos 
School Photos will be taken on Wednesday, 16th 
September 2020. 
Photo envelopes are being sent home today with every 
student. 

Purchasing School Photographs 
1 Cash – in the traditional envelope (one envelope for 
each student) and hand back to the class teacher or 
office. 
2. Online Payments  - using the schools online code that 
is supplied with the order form sent home (do not send 
back an envelope if you order online) 
Family photos can also be ordered online or by 
requesting a family portrait envelope from the office. 
Value of the Week – Participation 
 

 

 
School Pond 

Thanks to the energy of our young students and their 
ability to see a task through, our pond, once again is 
trickling and creating habitat for numerous birds, insects, 
reptiles, amphibians and even two legged mammals! 
Liz Scott, Music Coordinator & Avid Gardener 
 
Uniform Shop  
Uniform orders can be placed by dropping off an order 
form with the correct payment to the office. We will fill the 
orders and call parents when ready to collect. Please 
note the Uniform shop accepts only cash or cheques, 
correct money would be appreciated. Order forms are 
available under “Current Notes” on the school website or 
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call the office if you need an order form sent home with 
your child. 
Got it  

 
 

 
Library News 
Bookclub 
Book club magazines have been were handed out. The 
closing date is Wednesday, 9th September. Orders won't 
be accepted after this date.  
Overdue books from Feb - April 
Invoices have been sent home for those students who 
have outstanding books from Feb - April 2020. We are 
looking to replace the extensive amount of lost books, so 
if you find the lost books, the invoice does not need to be 
paid. If you buy the same book and donate it to the 
library, no invoice payment is necessary.  
Book Covering  
Thank you to the parents who have offered to cover 
books. It is very appreciated. There is still many more 
books to be covered, (yes we've been busy!) so if you're 
available to cover more, please let me know. 
Belinda Mellalieu, Librarian 
Attachments with this Newsletter 
 NSW Childrens Week 2020 Art Competition poster 
 Living Well Photography Competition 2020 
 Snapchap  fact sheets 
School Banking  

Thank you for supporting the School Banking program 
and remember, School Banking day is every 
Wednesday. 

Diary Dates 
September 

Wed 9th Book club orders due 
Wed 16th  School Photos  
Thur 17th Yrs. 3 – 6 Athletics Carnival 
 

Community Notices - Bellingen Public 
School does not endorse these products 
or services 

 
 

Kindergarten 2021 
Do you have a child at home who 
will be coming to our school in 

2021? 
Please call us on 6655 1147 so we 
can add your child to our 2021 
Kindergarten enrolment list. 
Our Kindergarten Transition 

Program is now available and can 
be forwarded to you. 
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We want your opinion and ideas! 
If you have children under school age or who 

have recently started school, or you are about to 
start a family, we would love to hear from you. 

Neighbourhood Centres of Bellingen Shire is 
reviewing the services, activities and support 

available for families with children under school age 
in the Bellingen Shire and we want to know about 

your experience and what you think. 
We want to hear from people with recent 

experience, about what was helpful, what wasn't 
and what else is needed in your community to 

assist and support families during pregnancy and 
the early years of parenting. 

It is important to us that service-planning decisions 
are based on local needs. 

If you want to help, please click on the link 
below to access the survey.  

It will take about 10 to 15 minutes of your time. 
Support Needs Survey for 

Families with children under six 

The survey gives the option for you to include your 
email address if you would like to 
receive the results directly. 
Otherwise, the survey results will 
be posted on our website and 
Facebook pages. 

Thank you for your time and 
input. 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Q6PHTG7
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Q6PHTG7
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